

## MEET NURSE LILLI





## DEAR FAMILIES,

My name is Lilli and I am excited to be your School Health Nurse at Sandy Bay Infant School for 2025.

I bring with me 13 years of experience in nursing and midwifery as well as the knowledge and experience gained from raising a young family in the area!

I will visit the school every second week on a Wednesday.

I am looking forward to meeting you and working within your school 😊

## REASONS YOUR CHILD MIGHT SEE ME

A large part of my role is completing Kinder Health Checks for kinder students. I am also available with referral to check the hearing and vision of students in other grades.

I may also visit your child's classroom to present health-related topics and run interactive activities that aim to empower and educate students on a range of topics which could include things like sleep, hand washing, teeth brushing and sun safety.

How to contact me Speak to your classroom teacher Email: lilli.harrison@decyp.tas.gov.au